
The City of Parkland Mayor Christine Hunschofsky led a small working group with the support of 
Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School (MSD) Principal Michelle Kefford in efforts to recognize 
the MSD class of 2020.  This resulted in the City of Parkland and the City of Coral Springs 
hosting a safe, physically distant vehicle graduation parade.  In the absence of the opportunity to 
participate in a traditional graduation, this parade will serve to celebrate the hard work, 
perseverance, and achievements of the proud class of 2020.
 
TypicallyTypically graduation is something celebrated not just by family, but by extended family. As we 
have all navigated through this unique time, we have been forced to become accustomed to less 
than ideal circumstances. As such, spectators are not permitted to gather along the parade 
route. Those who participate will be limited to those in each vehicle—and we encourage 
occupants of a single vehicle to be limited to members of the graduate’s household.   

WithWith the school year drastically altered in the interest of everyone’s safety, we could not let this 
time pass to say congratulations and good luck in a manner that is safe to everyone. We ask 
everyone’s understanding and cooperation as we endeavor on this unprecedented Parade of 
Graduates in this unprecedented time.    

June 6, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.
PARADE OF GRADUATES 

Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School 


